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Qe'ciyew'yew' 

I would like to thank the Circle
of Elders for their time this
morning. I had the opportunity
to share our growth in student
achievement, dedication to
college and career readiness,
and other bright sports in the
district today.

Thank you for gifting me with
your time.



Thank You Mrs. 
Williams and 

the Native Arts 
Class!

Mrs. Williams and the Native Arts Class prepared gifts for the
superintendent’s meeting with the Circle of Elders on Friday, March 3rd.

Qe'ciyew'yew'



A special thank 
you to those 
students and 
their families 

who continue to 
make regular 
and punctual 
attendance a 

priority this year!
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Girls Basketball 
Team Helps 

Celebrate Dr. 
Seuss Week at 

Lapwai 
Elementary 



Positive 
Office 

Referrals

Lapwai Elementary now refers
students to the office for positive
behavior. Their choices are
celebrated by office staff and the
student receives a prize.

Thank you Lapwai Elementary for
recognizing students for good
choices and celebrating their
success!

Students are referred for: Attitude, Empathy, Compassion, Encouragement,
Self Control, Helpfulness, Trustworthiness, Gratitude, Integrity, Responsibility,
Kindness, Honesty, Fairness, Safety, Respect, and Citizenship.



Dr. Aiken and Mrs. Clark were
invited to present to the LC
Valley Resilience Coalition on
March 1st. Their mission
statement is to, “Foster
resilience strategies that
address adversity by providing
access to resources and
promoting communication
amongst stakeholders.” Mrs.
Clark shared the tremendous
success Lapwai Elementary is
experiencing with Positive
Behavioral Interventions and
Supports.

Thank you Mrs. Clark for
celebrating the outstanding
success at the elementary!

The Lapwai School District is currently
implementing Positive Behavioral Interventions
and Supports (P.B.I.S). P.B.I.S. is a best-practice
framework for improving academic and
behavioral outcomes for all students. The
purpose of this program is to increase academic
time-on-task by reducing problem behaviors.
The students are explicitly taught how to be
respectful, responsible, and safe in all locations
on the school grounds. Our goal with PBIS and
bully prevention is to create a safe learning
environment to maximize learning for all
students. The elementary is also implementing
the P.A.T.H.S. curriculum (Promoting Alternative
Thinking Strategies), which encourages the
development of strong social skills, problem
solving, positive character traits, and bullying
prevention, all which support academics. These
research-based tools for teachers minimize
learning interruptions and prevent bullying and
other behaviors with strategic procedures and
prevention techniques.



Native It’s 
Your Game

Native It’s Your Game (Native IYG) is a
web-based HIV, STD, and pregnancy
prevention curriculum for American Indian
and Alaska Native (AI/AN) youth ages 12-
14. Native IYG is comprised of thirteen 30-
50 minute interactive lessons. The program
teaches about healthy relationships, life
skills, communication, and refusal skills
using interactive activities, videos, games,
personalized “journaling” activities,
tailored feedback, and individually tailored
activities. It emphasizes abstinence, but
also teaches learners how to protect
themselves from pregnancy and sexually
transmitted infections using medically
accurate information. Thank you
Community Health for implementing this
opportunity at the middle-high school!

More information, along with the
Native It’s Your Game program can be
found on the Healthy Native Youth
website:

http://www.healthynativeyouth.org/



Congratulations 
Iris Domebo!

P1FCU Prep 
Athlete of the 

Week

KLEW News Story Link:

http://klewtv.com/sports/prep-athlete/lapwais-domebo-earns-p1fcu-prep-athlete-honors



Congratulations 
Koyama Young!

Lewiston 
Morning Tribune 
Prep Athlete of 

the Week

Lewiston Morning Tribune Link:

http://lmtribune.com/koyama-young/image_5fb27d3c-f966-11e6-8066-db71a0885df8.html



Lapwai

Elementary

Thursday

March 9th

5:30 P.M.

Lapwai Elementary 

Gymnasium



Thank You 
Lapwai 

Community 
Coalition!

The Lapwai Community
Coalition features our amazing
students in monthly public
services announcements in
the Tac Titooqan and Lewiston
Morning Tribune.











Thank you 
LCC!



Thank you 
Lapwai Food 
Service staff 
for your love 

and support of 
our students!



Celebrating
Success



Mobile
Food

Pantry

Thank you USDA 
Food and 

Nutrition and 
Community 

Health!



Thank you 
Alicia Wheeler 
and the STEP 

Team!


